We are almost to the end of March already!!! We are looking forward to the warmer weather and sunshine to get lots of outdoor learning in for grades 3 and 4  
What we’ve been up to:
In grade 3 math, we have been working hard on addition and subtraction with answers to 1000 (starting with numbers less than 500.) Ms. Potts and I have been working together to strengthen mental math strategies as well. 
In art, we completed “How to Draw a Leprechaun” for St. Patrick’s Day. We will soon be working on a spring project using different materials to complete.
In health, we have been getting outside as much as we can to play and socialize and decompress at the end of the day. We are beginning to learn about acceptance of others, and learning how appreciating diversity can positively influence relationships. We continue to work on self-regulation strategies, such as yoga, meditation, and breathing exercises!
In FLORA, we have begun a routine of discussing the day, date, weather, and choosing a song to sing along to! We have been learning winter clothing vocabulary and completed a craft to accompany it. 
In music, we recently learned the song “My Grandpa’ss Whiskers” and students worked in groups to write their own lyrics following the same rhyming scheme and beat. They did a fantastic job and each group presented to the class! We will be learning “The Cup Song” using plastic cups and students will be invited to work in groups, find their own tutorial and learn a song on their own to present. Lots of fun!
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at Jennifer.carter@nbed.nb.ca
 


